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City of Rancho

February 17, 2016
Dear Whitney:

As you know, the City of Rancho Cordova is fully aware of the Mather Sports Village sports
park project your team is planning at Mather. Because your sports park is adjacent to our city,
we realize that it is in the best interest of the city and your team to continue to share ideas and
information toward the ultimate goal of getting Mather Sports Village built to provide much
needed sports venues for the Sacramento Region. We also understand that this sports park will
have significantly positive economic impact on our residents and business owners.

Because of the time that you have spent educating us and keeping us informed on the progress of
getting to the construction stage of the project, we would like to take this opportunity to provide
you with this Letter of Support for the sports park project.

To that end we will continue to build our relationship with you and your team as you move
forward to the construction and Opening Day of Mather Sports Village.

Sincerely yours,

City of Rancho Cordova
2729 Prospect Park Drive, Rancho Cordova, CA 95670
(916) 851-8700
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